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TODAY IS THE SEVENTH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST !  
  

Childcare for infants through 2s is offered in the Nursery at 9:15 

Sunday School for pre-kindergarten through young 5s 

 is at 9:25 upstairs in the Red/Blue Room 

Elementary Sunday School (K-5th) - Children begin in worship with parents at 9:30 and 

leave with teachers after “A Time with the Children”  

Worship Service is at 9:30 in the Sanctuary 

Fellowship Time is in Logan Hall after worship 

Crane-Making with Pastor Michael is in the Guild Room at 11:10 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR THIS WEEK  

July 
 

  24    Al-Anon (10:15 a.m. Library) 
 

  25    Mom’s Morning Out Summer Program (9:15 a.m. Nursery) 
  

  26    Worship, Music & the Arts Committee (7:30 p.m. Guild Room) 
 

  27    Men’s Fellowship Breakfast (6:30 a.m. Prairie Joe’s Cafe) 

Mom’s Morning Out Summer Program (9:15 a.m. Nursery) 

  28    Mom’s Morning Out Summer Program (9:15 a.m. Nursery) 

  29    2nd Act Players Improv Games/Pizza Party (4 p.m. Logan Hall) 

 

Welcome Visitors!! 
 

Please stop by the 

visitor table in the 

entryway for a gift and 

information about 

Northminster.  
 

Then, join us 

downstairs in Logan 

Hall for Fellowship 

Time! 

 

 

Again this year, Northminster’s Vacation Bible School will be an 

evening, inter-generational experience held on August 8th, 9th and 

10th from 6 to 8 p.m. in Logan Hall. The theme this year is 

“Psalms: Poetry on Fire” and each evening we will learn more 

about the book of Psalms and highlight of some of the verses. 

 

 

Inter-generational Vacation Bible School, August 8th –10th 

The evening will begin with a ToGather-style dinner followed by break-away sessions  

for children, youth and adults. After this, we will come back together for an all-age activity. 

Everyone is invited to come to one, two or all three evenings.  

 

Please mark your calendars so you won’t miss this fun, all-church event! For more 

information, email Director of Children’s Ministry Meredith Rogowski 

(ce@northminpres.org) or call her at 773-759-5660. 

 

 

2nd Act Players Improv Games & Pizza Party, July 29th 

 

Northminster’s Sunday School and 2nd Act Players are hosting a time of fun  

and entertainment on July 29th for children entering first through fifth grade.  

A parent must be present.  

 

Please join us in Logan Hall from 4 to 6 p.m. as actors from 2nd Act Players teach the art 

of improvisation and then join us for a time together to talk more and eat pizza! 

 

http://northminpres.org/2nd-act-players-improv-class-pizza-party-july-29th/

